Maricopa Gounty

Department of Transportation

Road Improvements - Beltline Road

The Maricopa County Department of Transportation
(MCDOT) will be making improvements along the Beltline
Road corridor Friday, April 8th through mid-May 2022. %

Crews will be applying a preservative material to the road
to extend the life of the existing pavement. The work will be
done in 2-mile segments, beginning at Riggs Road and 1-10,
moving west and north to 51st Avenue and Estrella Drive.

Travel will be restricted through the work zone. Drivers can
expect to see flagging crews and a pilot car to guide them
through the work zone. Please watch for construction crews
and equipment, obey all traffic control signs and slow down
while driving through the work zone.

SR 202

Pecos Rd

Work Zone and Schedule: 78

Beltline Rd, from Riggs Rd to 51st Ave

Monday - Friday (including three Saturdays: April 23rd,
April 30th and May 7th)

7:00 a.m. - 5 p.m.

For more information call the MCDOT project line at
(602) 506-3342 or email mcdotprojects@maricopa.gov Hep notto Seae ( i )
** Schedule subject to change for reasons beyond MCDOT’s control, = Work Zone

including: weather, equipment failure, illness or other circumstances. **
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